
Wingham Primary School  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas holiday! Thank you to our brass band for playing us in and to the 

children who performed their dance club dances to the whole school this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of term we will be saying goodbye 

and good luck to Miss Woods who works in 

our Recep-

tion 

Class. 

Thank 

you!  

 

 

Wingham Primary was very fortunate to      

receive a visit from the Peruvian Embassy and 

members of the Defence Attaché's office on 

Tuesday in order to carry out a wreath laying 

ceremony before the plaque of General William 

Miller inside St Mary’s church. After the service 

the visitors toured the school and met more of 

the children.  

 

Thank you for all your support, well done to the children and thanks to all the staff who have worked incredibly 

hard this term. Happy holiday!!! 

Term 3—2nd January 2024—8.50am start 

 

 

 

 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

After School Clubs Spring Term 2024 

The signing up sheets will be available on 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024. 

Please ensure that all school clubs are paid 

for by the end of Week 1 in the Spring term. 

The cost for the clubs, unless they are   

external, are £5.  
 

E-Safety  

We have been shared some 

interesting information     

leaflets about keeping chil-

dren safe on TikTok, 

Whatsapp, SnapChat. They 

are worth a read,  especially 

if you are not a user your-

self. These are saved on 

our school website  

under Pupils/ E-Safety. 


